
February 6,2OL7

To: City of Portland
From: Joe Cooper, Manager, Terrapin Properties, LLC

nft /wfrarf Street sign authorization

Dear

This letter hereby gives Kings Head at 41 Wharf Street permission to install a sign outlined as follows:

8 feet by 31 inches on a re-purposed barn door, Jager ln whlte palnt, and stag antlerc, with 4 small
spots down and one up).....

Please contact me for any further information you need.

Thank you

Tenapin Properties, LLC
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